
Rescheduling the Weather Day on May 1, 2006

The approved 05-06 CISD school calendar includes a bad weather day on May 1, 2006. It has
come to our attention that this is an AP testing date and therefore is not a good day for a student
holiday. We are requesting that the weather day be moved to Friday, April 28, 2006. This date
falls the week after TAKS testing is completed and the week before AP testing begins.


